Mileage Reimbursement Rate Increase Effective October 1, 2005

The Comptroller’s office announces the maximum state mileage reimbursement rate for travel during the final three months of 2005 (October 1 – December 31) is 48.5 cents per mile. This is an increase from the rate to be in effect for fiscal 2006, as announced by the Comptroller’s office which was 40.5 effective September 1, 2005.
Since the IRS may again change the mileage reimbursement rate for calendar year 2006—and could possibly lower it—the Comptroller’s office will make another announcement before January 1, 2006, regarding the mileage reimbursement rate for the remainder of fiscal 2006.

